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Dates for your diary

Monday 31st March School closed for Eid holiday

Tuesday 1st April
Eid Celebration Day 
EYFS & KS1

9.45am Reception and Year 1 Eid Assembly – parents of 
children in these classes are invited to attend
Eid parties and own clothes day for all children in Early Years 
and KS1

Thursday 3rd April
Eid Celebration Day 
KS2

9.45am Y4 and Year 6 Eid Assembly – parents of children in 
these classes are invited to attend
Eid parties and Own Clothes Day for all children in KS2

Friday 4th April Break up for the Easter holiday 2.30pm finish

7th April – 21st April Easter holiday 

Tuesday 22nd April First day of the summer term

Monday 5th May Bank holiday; school closed

26th – 30th May Half term

Friday 18th July Last day of the school year

Wednesday 3rd Sept First day back of the new school year

The Muslim festival of Eid 

al-Fitr is celebrated at the 

end of Ramadan – the 

holy month of fasting.  We 

wish peace and prosperity 

to all our Muslim families, 

colleagues and friends. 

We welcome parents to 

our Eid Assemblies – 

please see the classes, 

dates and times in the 

chart below.

Happy Easter

Easter is the most 

important festival in the 

Christian calendar. It 

follows the period of Lent 

which is a 40-day season 

of prayer, fasting and 

charity leading up to 

Easter. It  is also a time 

when people across the 

world enjoy Easter 

traditions including 

wearing Easter bonnets 

and decorating and 

eating Easter eggs. After 

the holiday we come 

together for our Easter 

Assemblies.

Eid Mubarak

What does Eid mean?

Eid means: 'feast, 
festival, holiday’.

Eid al-Fitr means: 
'festival of the breaking 

of the fast'.

CHARITY COLLECTIONS

We have collected the following 

amounts for charity this year:

o Children's Mental Health  
£418.17

o Children in Need: £350.48

o Red Nose Day:  £317.13

We are also grateful to have 
received £100.84 from the Asda 
Cashpot on the Isle of Dogs

Thank you very much for your 

contributions and support.

Red Nose Day 2025



You Said

Some parents have said 

that they enjoyed coming 

into school so much and 

could they have more 

opportunities to do this.

Open Days – thank you for coming

We are delighted with the responses we have received from families about our Open 

Days. It has been an absolute pleasure to welcome parents and carers into our 

classrooms. Some of you joined us in the mornings to be part of the start of the day and 

some of you visited after school. It has been a special week when we can all feel proud 

to be part of sharing the learning of our amazing children #Togetherness.

Thank you for coming to our Open Days and for your kind and supportive comments. 

Happy Easter             Eid Mubarak           Happy Holidays 

See you on Tuesday 22nd April for the start of the summer term

We agree with you!  

These opportunities are 

important for the 

children, parents/ carers 

and teachers. When we 

work together, we can 

provide the very best 

education.

We have already made 

the decision that our 

welcome meetings in 

the new school year will 

return to being coffee 

mornings held in school.

Thank you 

for your 

feedback.
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